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Best Neuws ...

Dear Parents/ Carer,

The Week Ahead

Mon.  13th - Dancing School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm
¥rs 5&6 Tag Rugby Lunchtime (before second sitting)
Tues. 14™ - Guitars am
¥Yr 4 Korfball Lunchtime (before second sitting)
Drums pm in the mobile
Irish Dancing School Hall 3.15 - 4.15pm
KTROO Jumping Club 3.20 - 4.20pm
Yr 6 Boys Football match Away v. Coleman
CASMA Concert Epic Studios 7pm
Wed. 15™ - Guitars am
Cross Country Training Lunchtime (before second sitting)
Skillforce - The Princes Trust 4.30pm finish
Keyboard lessons pm Music Room
Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite
Mad Science Club 3.20 - 4.20pm
Thur. 16™ - Girls Football- Eastern Finals Thamesmead
Yr 5&6 Korfball Lunchtime (before second sitting)
Samba Club pm School Hall
Drums pm Mobile

Year 5 Boys Football Match Home v. Firside

Fri. 17t = Non uniform day/Easter Egg donation for Easter raffle
35 Sprowston Library Visit
Year 5 Boys Football Tournament  UEA 1-4pm
Multiskills Club (selected pupils) 3.15 - 4.15pm School Hall

Dates for Your Diary

Friday 24" March Red Nose Day

Friday 31 March Celebration Assembly

Monday 3 — Mohday 170 April| Easter Break (returh to §Chool Tuesday 18% Aprii)
Year 3 Library Visits (during school time) Friday 24" March - 3C

Please remermber your library cards For these Visits Friday 22 April  -36T

HOUSE POINTS

THE ATTENDANCE cuP

Was awarded to

Buckingham (6reen) 130  Total - 54

Balmoral (Blue) 211 Total - 50 3s
Sandringham (Yellow) 169  Total - 36 With attendance of 98.26%
Windsor (Red) 175  Total - 45

For the week

i | | thi ki
Congratulations to Balmoral this wee o7th February - 3 March 2017
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WOW’ moments and for
being entered into our Golden Book;

The Year 6 Boys Feotball Team (Oliver Leggett, FHayden Thompson, Efen
Towens, Sam Edwands, Sam Buitten, Jeshua Ikins, Joshwa Abls and Charlie
ucher), Jostua Jhins (again!), Lucas Browning, Nivaj Rakman, Finlay
Stevenson, Olivia Stevenson, Caitlin Stevensen, Kayleigh T aylon, Chloe Warner,
Ubbie Dabison, Lewis Gosden, Macauley Gambile, Madi Marsball-Nickols and
Rhiana Tibks

Alien Invasion Day!'

We have a very exciting fictional day planned! On Monday
20" March the whole school will be turned into an alien
invasion investigation site for the day. The aim of the day is

for children to become journalists/reporters and scientists to unearth
clues that aliens have visited the school that morning. The whole day
children will be participating in engaging activities that will enthuse them
to produce a newspaper report/T.V news report to be published in the
school news paper. This funfilled day has been a great success in other

schools across the country. We aim to provide a unique experience that will
support the children’s learning in science and writing. To make the experience
even more memorable and unique, we will be providing each child with a
reporters lanyard and notepad and we will be working alongside real-life
reporters that can offer key advice. We look forward to a very exciting day
organised by Mrs Harewood, Mrs Semmens-Byrne and Miss Chapman.

Children’s University Update

NORFOLK

h d # ™ | The next graduation for White Woman Lane children will take place at
C \ r e S the Great Hospital on Monday 27" March. This is a special graduation for
U N 1 vV E R &1 T ¥ Nebula schools with ceremonies taking place in both the morning and
afternoon. All the children who are graduating have been informed and
have checked that they are receiving the correct award. Please be mindful that the hours recorded
in your child’s passport may differ from Mrs Woodhouse’s database depending when the passport
was checked. Letters and photo permission forms will be handed out early next week. Please return
these to school as soon as possible.

Mrs Woodhouse is compiling a collection of photographs for use in a presentation at the graduation.
If your child would like to submit one or two photos for consideration please send them to
kwoodhouse5nrz@nsix.org.uk. The photos could be of a favourite learning destination or one of the
holiday challenge activities.
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Congratulations

We would like to send a big congratulations and best wishes to Mrs Peck who is going on
maternity leave today. Good luck to her and her family and we look forward to seeing her very

soon.

Welcome back to Mrs Quiles-Richmond who returned to school this week from her maternity

leave.

rys

Sainsbu

@ Sainsbury's Supermarkets Lt

Active Kids Vouchers

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers again which will help
us to buy more useful equipment for the school. We would be grateful for
any vouchers you may have and a box will be situated in the reception
area. For more information please see:

activekids.sainsburys.co.uk

FOWWLS MOTHERS DAY COMPETITION

Thank you to everyone that took part in our colouring competition, we had lost of

imaginative ideas!! Congratulations to the winner

Betsy Smith 36

who received a £60 Cote Brasserie voucher!

SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading resources in school.

Your child should have brought the latest Scholastic leaflet home today. It is packed full of books which would

be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques payable to ‘SCHOLASTIC’ only. Place orders in an
envelope marked Scholastic Books and your child's name and class.
Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to school by visiting:

http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane

Orders will close on Wednesday 15™ March when the complete order will be placed. Books should be with you

before Easter.

Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in free books.

Friday 24 March

Join in with the fundraising on Red Nose

Thank you for all your support.

Red Nose’s are on sale during morhing @ a Q q @

break every day in the run up to 2¢ e e e o

March, unti| stocks ast, priced at £1 ~rm m )
each. prng j

We will be inviting children and staff to Mo fos St

Day - 2¢*™ March, by wearing their red hoses.

For an additional, voluntary donhation (suggested £1) we are inviting everyone
to DRESS IN RED! This can be anything from your clothes to your hair,

your shoes and even your face!
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Sports round up!
Korfball

(report supplied by year 6 team members):

The Spring Tournament
On the 25™ of February year 6 went to a korfball tournament at CNS we took:
Evie, Bre, Ellie, Lauren, Lucy, Alex, Kyle, Haydn, Niraj, Josh. |
Our first game was against St Williams B team. We started with Evie, Brea, Haydn and Alex
in attack. And with Ellie, Lauren, Josh | and Kyle in defence.
St Williams started with the ball but we intercepted fast. And started to make our way to
shoot, then Ellie made a quick pass to Lauren and Lauren scored. But St Williams closely
followed with a goal. Evie made several good attempts to score but unluckily didn’t score
@@®. We ended the match tied 1-1.
Our next game was against Avenues. This time we started with the ball and started passing
excellently. And Alex scored a superb goal. But Avenues fought back hard and unfortunately
scored. Which made the score 1-1 .but with a few minutes left luckily Haydn was able to
score. We won with the final score being 2-1.
Our next game was against St Williams A team. We started with the ball and were passing
around well but the ball got intercepted. St Williams passed the ball up and had a few shots
and unfortunately one went in. we had the ball and we had a few shots but none went in.
Then St Williams got the ball had a shot and scored which made the score 2-0 to St Williams.
We got the ball passed up and Lauren had a shot and scored. As soon as St Williams got the
ball they had a shot and scored .then with only a few minutes left they scored again. Which
made the final score 5-1 to St Williams. We are now in the finals and are very proud of our
team thank you to Mrs Williams for coaching us and Mr Butcher for driving us well done
team! ©OOOOO

Swimming

Four pupils from WWL Junior represented the
Norwich East Schools Sport Partnership at the
Norfolk School Games Swimming Finals at the
SportsPark UEA. Amara Addison, Liam Gascogne,
Matthew Clarke and Henry Mann all swam
brilliantly. Amara won a silver and a bronze
medal for her individual swims in the Y5 25m
freestyle and butterfly. Liam helped the Y4 relay
team win a bronze medal swimming a really fast
anchor leg. He also came 5th in the 25m
backstroke and 6th in the freestyle. Matthew,

who is the only non-club swimmer in the group,

came 4th in the Y5 25m breaststroke and Henry swam a solid 25m breaststroke in the Y4 boys event
to come 6th. Also in the NESSP team was Freya Chapman (pictured) from Old Catton Junior School.
Mrs Woodhouse managed the team and was very impressed with the team spirit and sportsmanship
of the Norwich East team. Well done everyone.
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TALK HOMEWORK ¢ WOW WORDS

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and 'Wow' Words home and we would be very
grateful for your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in
turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they can't write it
either!"

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;

In assembly this week, we talked about values. Your values help you to shape
what sort of person you are and how you act. Some examples of values we
discussed were: kindness, honesty, courage, resilience, strength, friendship,
ambition, tolerance and respect.

Which are the most important values to you as an individual?
How would you explain your choices?
How would people know what your values are?
How might you show other people what your values are?

When have you done something that shows these values?

excellence

work life balance

rles hONLEStY trust
ey naty e = SPOWLHA
oGibical, success E%c;xtt:n}x‘fw achievement
innovation

quality

conduct
callaboraig

personal growth el e consisten
accountability smmmen

organisationparticipation

In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary
and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting
Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is;

Commitment

(Promise, Pledge, duty, responsibility, Guarantee)

Please encourage your child to use this word, in the right context, as much as
possible.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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N7 “ A~
i\& STARS OF THE WEEK %

Billy Wigger 3ST
For writing some fantastic Kenning poems for his Talk homework this week. Well done Billy!
Leon Emery 3ST
For consistently having an impressive reading diary and showing a great excitement to read as many
books as he can. Keep it up Leon!
Oliver Greaves 3S
For settling into our class so well this week. Oliver has already contributed some great ideas to our
class discussions.
Arthur Trelford 3S
Arthur has worked well in music this week. He demonstrated his proficiency on the keyboard by
performing a piece to our class.
Grace Friend 4S
For working hard to improve her doubling and halving knowledge in maths.
Ethan Head 4S5
For making a real effort to put his hand up in class.
Lauren Minns 5J
For using her spare time at home to create a power point about the Mayans and then present it to
the class.
Grace Spinks 5J
For having confidence when presenting a PowerPoint to the class..
Abbie Dobson 6H
For super work and effort during poetry week.
Harvey Rundle 6H
For sharing great, thoughtful suggestions in English on flashbacks.
Sanjidah Chowdry 6Q
Making a huge effort with her handwriting.
Kacey Pottle 6Q
For always being a bright and cheery member of 6Q
Beth Cushing 6Q
For slotting into 6Q with good humour and personality!
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